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Please support SB 1583 

 

We want our children to be ready for the world and to learn about themselves and the 

diversity of people in the world. We want them to have access to complete and 

accurate history of our country and the interaction of peoples and cultures around the 

world. SB 1583 is a move in Oregon to continue to have strong anti-discrimination 

laws that support our citizenry, including our children.  


